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I am a member of the Democrat party and I firmly oppose any implementing of 

modified implementation of measure 114. The wording of the bill will make it more 

difficult for marginalized and law abiding citizens to obtain firearms (as is their 

constitutional right) and does not have any proven methods to meaningfully reduce 

gun violence. Increasing the barriers for purchasing a firearm when background 

checks were already mandatory for all transactions in Oregon is needlessly difficult 

and will not stop bad actors from acquiring firearms, merely the poor. This bill is 

classist and a disingenuous attempt to curb gun violence.  


